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A large thank you to everyone who helped out at the Nearly New Sale which was held on 8th October – It was a great success and we raised over 
£530!! The money has secured an appearance by Father Christmas at the Christmas party – see below! The next sale will be on 17th March 2012 so 
please put this in your diaries! If you would like to sell any items, contact mbtgnns@yahoo.com or if you want any further information. 
 
Dates for the Diary: 
 
The Book Tree are coming in to sell children’s books on the 9th November. They are selling all books at £1-£2 to clear stock so grab yourself a 
bargain in time for Christmas! 
 
Lindy Lou’s are coming in on the 16th November to give a free half hour session at 11am for a musical adventure! 
 
Mum’s Night Out – we have chosen the Rajgate in Ampthill on Wednesday 7th December at 8pm as they have a banquet deal (starter, main, side, rice 
or naan and coffee). Please sign up at reception if you would like to come along (food is free!).  
 
Christmas Party 
 
Our Christmas party is on 14th December 11am-1pm. There is a form to fill in if you would like your child/children to go – please see reception. The 
forms need to be returned by 23rd November please. There is a small cost of £2.50 per child. For further information please see the Christmas Party 
booking form.  
There will be a buffet lunchbox for the children, soft play, a bouncy castle and Father Christmas will pop in to see us!  
We will also have a raffle and any donations towards this are much appreciated.  If you can sign up to help on the day it would be greatly appreciated, 
there is a list at reception. 
If anyone would like to volunteer to help to buy food for lunchboxes for the kids and snacks for the adults please let Jo know. 
 
Other Information: 
 
Just to let you know we have a Facebook page under Maulden Baby and Toddler Group so please join if you are a user.  
We have also set up a new website www.mauldenbabyandtoddlergroup@weebly.com where we put any news and events on there, please add any 
nice blogs to the website if you get a chance!!  
Also email mauldenbabyandtoddlergroup@gmail.com if you have any questions. 
 
The group now offer various party bag ideas for birthdays/parties. All the profit goes to the group and we offer these at discounted rates. We offer this 
on the first Wednesday of every month but please see Jo if you want to view the items at any other time.   
 
Can we please ask that all members sign up for duties when you arrive at reception. If you’re not sure what is involved in a duty then just ask us, they 
aren’t that hard and if everyone does their share, it means we can all spend time with our children. And remember if you do more than two duties you 
get to accrue free sessions! If you can’t make open up and you have put your name down for 9.15, please let Jo know on 07930 531027. 
 
 
Finally may we take this opportunity to wish all our members a fantastic Christmas and a fun-filled Happy New Year!   
We start back on 4th January 2012, we look forward to seeing you all back then! 
 
 
 
 
 
 


